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NOTICE TO SUBSCRIBERS 

With sadness and regret, I must advise our subscribers 
that the Fall Issue of Quaestiones Entomologicae (Volume 
26, Number 4) will be the last. Because of the reduced 
University budget, the Department of Entomology is without 
the funds required to support its publication any longer. 
Additional comments will be offered in the "Editor's 
Acknowledgements" for 1990, to be published in the Fall 
Issue. 

George E. Ball 
Editor 


